
 

 

 

SHRAMDAAN FOR SWACCH BHARAT 

 

On October 1, 2023, 50 Kirit P. Mehta School of Law students participated in the 

Shramdaan for Swachh Bharat initiative, collecting waste from Juhu Beach, promoting 

environmental conservation and community camaraderie, and receiving a certificate 

from the Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs. 

 

 

 

Certificate received from Ministry of Housing ad Urban Affairs, Government of 

India for beach cleaning activity 

 

Students posing for a photo while beach cleaning 

 


